
  
 

 

 

 

June 11, 2024 

 

Board Memo 079-2024: NAPS Response to PUB 45 and 552 Revisions  

 

Executive Board, 

 

Attached is NAPS response to the USPS proposed revisions to PUB 552 – Manager’s Guide to Understanding, 

Investigating, and Preventing Harassment and PUB 45 – Achieving a Violence-Free Workplace.  

 

NAPS is requesting further changes to both publications to strengthen the protection of EAS employees as well 

as all training documentation being utilized in the two step Mandatory EAS Training – Responding to and 

Reporting Workplace Harassment. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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